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Kroger opened the largest Georgia Superstore in the City of Sugar Hill at the 
corner of Suwanee Dam Road and Hwy 20.  The huge store has 93,000 sq ft 
of retail space and carries 55,000 items.   The $13.6 million dollar project 
took several years from the initial planning, but once started progressed at a 
rapid pace.  With 150 full time and a total of 215 associates employed, it’s a 
welcome addition to our community.  The new store features a Starbucks, a 
drive through pharmacy, Murray’s Cheese Shop, floral department, expanded 
deli/bakery/natural foods and extensive general merchandise.  Photo below:  
Kroger President Bruce Lucia,  Jim Dixon, Store Manager,  Mayor Gary Pirkle    
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Meeting Schedule 2010: 
 

December 2010 / January 2011  
 

December 6 / January 3  
7:00 PM, City Council Work 
Session - City Hall Annex   

December 7 / January 11 
4:00 PM, City Court Session, 
City Hall Annex 

December 13 / January 10 
7:30 PM, City Council Meeting, 
City Hall Annex  
  

December 20 / January 18 
7:00 PM, Planning and Zoning 
Meeting, City Hall Annex 
 

January 25 
6:30 PM, Downtown Development 
Authority, City Hall Annex  

  Everyone is invited to attend 
Sugar Hill’s monthly Work Ses-
sions and Council Meetings.  All 
meetings for the City of Sugar 
Hill will be held in the City Hall 
Annex located at 4988 West 
Broad Street, next to City Hall.                                           

  Your comments, suggestions 
and support will help make your 
city a community to be proud of 

  Videos of our monthly City Coun-
cil meetings are shown on Charter 
Cable channel 19, @  6:30 pm, 
every 3rd, 4th and 5th Sunday of 
each month.  

   
 Agendas and meeting minutes can  

be found on the Sugar Hill website  
at: www.cityofsugarhill.com. 

City of Sugar Hill  4988 West Broad Street  Sugar Hill, Georgia 30518  (770) 945– 6716  www.cityofsugarhill.com 

Construction Watch: 

News Bites: 

 

 

New gates are installed at the Peachtree Industrial Blvd. entrance to E. E. Robinson Park.  These gates will be 
opened for extra parking at special events.  The three “T” ball fields on Level Creek Road in E. E. Robinson Park 
are near completion.  The West Broad St. retention pond is proceeding with footings dug and piping installed. 
 Van Winkle & Reeves Selected to Build Sugar Hill’s City Hall 

• Councilman Marc Cohen spent a day as the “Principal For a Day “ at White 
Oak Elementary School in Sugar Hill.  Principal Jean Loethen-Payne was 
pleased to showcase her staff and the brand new school.  Current enrollment 
is 726 children in grades K-5.  

• The City is now issuing passports in our Customer Service Department at 
City Hall.  Forms are available at the front desk.  You will have to provide 
the necessary photographs and documentation.  The City is pleased to offer 
this service to our citizens. 

• Sugar Hill Dentistry  is pleased to announce that Dr. Amy Grizzle David has 
joined their staff.  Dr. Amy grew up in Hartwell, GA and most recently was 
practicing in Savannah where she was selected as one of “Savannah’s Top 
Dentists” by Savannah Magazine.  Contact Dr. Amy at 770-945-2119. 

• Publix Supermarket Store Manager Jim Parker was honored recently by our 
Mayor and City Council for their involvement with the community in various 
fundraising events for all of our schools in Sugar Hill. 

• Community Arbor Day was celebrated by Sugar Hill Elementary.  Students 
of the school planted trees in E. E. Robinson Park at the direction of Mayor 
Gary Pirkle, Principal Chris Godfrey, Joan Grearhart & Mary Lou O’Rouke. 

The City Council selected Van Winkle Construction to build the new City Hall planned 
for the intersection of West Broad Street and Temple Drive.  Key to the decision was the 
partnering of Van Winkle with Reeves Contracting as the prime sub-contractor to the 
project.  The partnership brought in Eric Young as Project Manager from Reeves.  Eric 
has an extensive background in specialty construction including the Georgia Aquarium. 


